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October 28, 2020 
 
Lew S. Bleiweis, A.A.E. 
Executive Director 
Greater Asheville Regional Airport Authority 
61 Terminal Drive, Suite 1 
Fletcher, NC  28732 
 
RE: Finding of No Significant Impact (FONSI) 
        Passenger Terminal Building Expansion and Air Traffic Control Tower Relocation  
        Focused Environmental Assessment for Greater Asheville Regional Airport, 
        Fletcher, NC 
 
Dear Mr. Bleiweis: 
 
The Federal Aviation Administration (FAA) Memphis Airports District Office (ADO) has 
reviewed the Focused Environmental Assessment (FEA) for the subject project.  Based on our 
review, the FEA supports a Finding of No Significant Impact (FONSI).  The FONSI is enclosed 
for your records. 
 
If you have any questions related to this environmental review, please contact Lisa S. Cooke of 
my staff at (901) 322-8199. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Kimberly M. Brockman 
Acting Manager, Memphis Airports District Office 
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